
City of Selden 
City Council meeting minutes 

January 16, 2023 
 
 The Governing Body of the City of Selden met in regular session on Monday, January 
16th, 2023 at the Selden City Office.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Mayor 
Koerperich.  Present were:  Bernie Koerperich, Mayor; Dusty Spresser, Jacque Boultinghouse, 
Steve Rogers, Danielle Schiltz and Tammie Stevenson, Council Persons; Judy Rogers and 
John Geisinger; Leroy Spresser, City Superintendent, and Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk.    
 
 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited at this time. 
 
 The council went over the minutes from the December 12th regular meeting. Tammie 
motioned and Steve seconded to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 
 
 The floor was turned over to Judy.  She discussed the library’s 2023 budget that was 
approved by the library board on the 10th.  She stated that Marsha Rogers and Robyn Wessel’s 
appointments will expire in April and need to be reappointed.  Danielle motioned and Dusty 
seconded to approve their reappointment.  The motion carried. 
 
 Judy was questioned about the Selden Community Foundation.  The current members 
are herself, Steve and Jacque.  She stated that it was started because the Legion was no longer 
wanting to sponsor the tractor show.  The foundation does not have the tractor show any more 
but they have Green Bucks that can only be spent at Selden businesses.  Judy left the meeting 
at 7:09 pm. 
 

There has still not been a decision about the what alarm to buy for the sewer. 
 
We are still waiting on Midwest Energy for the new line for the generator. 

 
 A list of untagged vehicles from the sheriff was presented.  Two more were added and it 
was decided that the department needed to write citations to those on the list. 
 
 Everyone was reminded of the Christmas party Sunday evening at 6:00 pm. 
  
 The council went over the monthly voucher list.  Jackie stated that she had one to add to 
list to Danielle in the amount of $91.25 for the storage tots for the Christmas decorations.  There 
was also discussion about the bill from Wachendorfer Construction.  Jacque motioned and 
Dusty seconded to approve the vouchers and warrants be drawn on the Treasury for the same.  
The motion carried. 
  
 Danielle discussed the storage room at the Community Building.  She would like to move 
some of the unused tables and the cots out to the garage.  She also asked about buying a rack 
that the tables would stand up on from Amazon.  She was told that she could order one. 
 
 There was discussion about taking down the Christmas lights tomorrow.    Tammie 
motioned and Steve seconded to have Bernie’s employees help take them down.  The motion 
carried 4-1. 
 



 There was discussion regarding the Spring cleanup.  Maybe the city should help some 
citizens with cleaning up their property instead of going after them through legal.  There may 
need to be a notice in the utility bills regarding it but we would have to line up help first and 
would the help be paid or volunteering? 
 
 There was discussion about having a Fireworks display committee started.  The city 
would have to work with the committee and have the final vote.  Dusty will talk to Brandi 
Spresser and Danielle will talk to Tiffany Stevenson and Marci Stickel. 
 
 Leroy stated that he will be attending school this spring to renew his licenses. 
 
 Jacque motioned and Dusty seconded to keep the appointments made last year for the 
attorney, newspaper, judge, and chief of police.  The motion carried. 
 
 There being no further business, Danielle motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m.   
Steve seconded, the motion carried and the meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk 


